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MINUTES OF BCARS CLUB MEETING 

6 NOVEMBER 2014

A meeting of the Bedford County Amateur Radio Society came to order at 1929 hours in the Bedford County EOC -Room 303 in the Bedford County Courthouse, Bedford, PA.     
- In attendance:  – Kenny Burtnett- WB3JEK, Robert- KC3CMI, Lloyd- K3QNT, Clinton- KB3WXW, June- KB3LSH,

Jeff- KA3PNL, Bill – K3UEZ, Steve -KC3DNB, Mark- KC3CMF, Joe- AB3LP, Cindy- KC3BSZ, Glen -KB3VZC, Steve- KA3UDR, John- KB3DFZ & Dylan- KC3BTB. 
Meeting was called to order by President, John Hogenmiller, KB3DFZ and a quorum was declared.
Minutes Approved (with changes and corrections) for

3 October 2014 : Motion KC3BSZ Seconded: AB3LP - Passed All in favor
Treasurer's Report presented by KA3UDR.
Savings Account:       798.72

Checking Account:     587.69

Petty Cash:                270.00 
Total:                      $1,656.41
Motion to approve: KA3PNL -Seconded KC3CMI- Passed all in favor
The Treasurer, KA3UDR motioned that KB3YVL should be contacted to report to him that the Tempo 2020 currently being held by the club for repair will be held as collateral until his outstanding debt of $125.50 for the repair of the Kenwood HT is paid to BCARS.  KC3CMF volunteered to speak to KB3YVL to explain the arrangement and secure a decision from Howard.  The motion was seconded by K3QNT.
KA3UDR also mentioned that while the CAP Tower project was successful, the FAA is requiring a steady red light be placed upon the 69 ft structure.  The club will undertake the installation before the deadline of June 1, 2015. 
The treasurer also reported that as of this date, the membership has grown to 42 members, which is an all-time high for BCARS in its 55 year history. 
K3QNT recognized the attendance of Bill Tucker – K3UEZ, who was visiting our club from Cumberland, MD.  Many thanks to KA3PNL for inviting Bill. 


KA3UDR gave a report on the successful “SET” Simulated Emergency Test exercise, which was conducted all four days of the 2014 Fall Foliage.  The exercise included BCARS and ARES-RACES units from Fulton, Franklin and Blair Counties.  Steve reported that the exercise earned the ARES-RACES nearly 2,000 points.

KB3DFZ, AB3LP and KA23UDR reported that the simultaneous Special Event Station during Fall Foliage earned nearly 500 contacts from all stations.  Certificates have been created by KB3DFZ and are available to all eligible stations on www.bcars.com.  

AB3LP suggested that in the future certificates also be provided for “Volunteers” as well as stations worked.
WB3JEK reported that the two BCARS owed Kenwood 

Tri-Band HTs have been repaired and are now back in service at BCARS.  The board voted unanimously to reimburse Kenny Burtnett for the repair bill of $235.07.  K3QNT congratulated Kenny for coming in under budget.

KA3PNL & KA3UDR reported about the status of the additional repeater site: KA3UDR is eager to retreive the Stationmaster antenna from Scott - N3XCC and erect the antenna on Martin Hill before the snow flies.  He explained that he and K3QNT will make a trip to secure the antenna.

K3QNT distributed the latest BCARS membership list for corrections and additions. All members should contact K3QNT with any additions, deletions or corrections. A corrected version will be placed on www.bcars.org shortly.

KA3UDR & KC3CMF reported that BCARS tactical assistance provided to the Fall Foliage Festival could have been better organized. Steve asserted that more volunteer/operators were needed.  A better effort will be made next year to schedule operators for the various positions.  Steve reported that our operators were not very visible during the event. As a result he secured some excellent reflective slickers with the BCARS  “Emergency Communications” affixed on each garment.  There are 20 available to members for $8.25 each. Checks should be made out to BCARS.

KA3UDR asked for volunteer/operators for the upcoming Santa Run – Walk & Roll on Saturday, 13 December 2014- All members who are coming should muster no later than 0930 that morning.

With no further business, the special meeting was adjourned

By President Hogenmiller at 2056 hours. Motion to adjourn: KB3DFZ -Seconded K3QNT, All in favor


The meeting was followed by a  presentation by K3QNT about the primary mission differences among
            ARES-                RACES                 ACS

His talk included hand outs, which are available upon request.

Respectfully Submitted, 
Lloyd - 
Lloyd Bankson Roach – K3QNT 

BCARS -Secretary  
As per the by-laws, a copy of these minutes will be placed in the club’s 2014 minute book. 


